
 

 

7th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Chorlton & Didsbury Food Bank Collection 
 

In spirit of the Harvest season, we would like to collect food items to donate towards the Chorlton & 

Didsbury Food Bank. The Chorlton & Didsbury Food Bank is part of a nationwide network of food banks 

that are working towards combating poverty and hunger in the UK. This will be a wonderful opportunity 

for Oswald Road Primary School to stand strong together and give back to our community. Chorlton & 

Didsbury Food Bank currently have plenty of beans, tinned fish, pasta and soup, but the food items 

urgently needed are: 

 Small packets of teabags (40's & 80's) 

 Small jars of coffee 

 Boxes of cereals (not porridge - they have plenty!) 

 Tinned soup 

 Tinned spaghetti 

 Tinned vegetables (not pulses and lentils - they have plenty) 

 Tinned potatoes 

 Tinned fruit 

 Tinned meat 

 Jars of cooking sauces 

 Sauces 

 Snacks 

 Small bars of chocolate 

 Packets of noodles 

 

We will be collecting the donated items at the school office. We will also be holding a special harvest 

assembly for the children on Wednesday 23rd October, where we will display all of the donations and 

speak to the children about where they will be going and how they will help the lives of local families in 

need. 

 

Thank you so much in advance for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

Khadijah Iqbal 

Nursery Teacher 


